
 
November 22, 2022 

 

 

NORTH MERCER ISLAND/ENATAI    Sewer Upgrade Project 

  Talk to us! For more information or to schedule a virtual meeting, please contact:  

    The community services team at 425-305-3578 or NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov 

    Sign up for text alerts. Text KING MERCERSEWER to 468-311. 

    Visit the project Webpage at www.kingcounty.gov/MercerEnataiSewer 

Please join us on Tuesday, November 29, for a neighborhood 
meeting about the North Mercer Pump Station. 

 
Please join King County Wastewater Treatment Division on Tuesday, November 29 at 4 p.m. for a 
neighborhood meeting about the North Mercer Pump Station on SE 22nd Street. During the meeting, 
members of the project team and the contractor will share more information about pump station 
upgrades and what neighbors can expect with construction underway. See the map below. 
 

 
We’ll meet outside rain or shine, so please dress for the weather. 

 

 
To request special 
accommodations or if you cannot 
attend, please contact the community 
relations team by calling or texting 
425-305-3578 or by 
emailing NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov. 
 
 
 
 

Meet on SE 22nd ST, across from the North Mercer Pump Station, 
at 4 p.m. on November 29. 
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